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D. E. MAKEPEACE DIVISION 
PINE & DUNHAM STREETS 

ATTLEBORO, MASS. 

ATTLEBORO 1-0090 

August 11, 1960 

United S t a t e s  Atomic Energy Commission 
D i v i s i o n  o f  Licensing and Regulation 
Germantown, Maryland 

At t en t ion :  M r .  J.C. Delaney 

R e  : Docket 70-139 SNM-185 F e a s i b i l i t y  Report DEM-10 

Gentlemen : 

In submi t t ing  our r eques t  of February 1 9 ,  1960 for an arnendnent t o  our  
Spec ia l  Nuclear X a t e r i a l s  License 185 (DEM-10) , one i tem was inadve r t en t ly  
omitted with r e spec t  to t h e  packaging o f  t he  ind iv idua l  fuel elements for 
shipment. 
which is 3" i n  diameter,  50tt long, w i t h  a 1/8" w a l l  th ickness ,  
polyethylene tubes w i l l  be i n s e r t e d  i n t o  cardboard tubes which a r e  capped 
a t  e i t h e r  end. 
procedures ou t l ined  i n  DEM-10, Sec t ion  V. ,  pages 6 and 7. 

We submit that s i n c e  these conta iners  were ca l cu la t ed  t o  be s a f e  under 
full f looding  condi t ions ,  t he  a d d i t i o n  of the polyethylene tube w i l l  no t  
have an  adverse e f f e c t  on t h e i r  nuclear  s a f e t y ,  It i s ,  t he re fo re ,  our 
i n t e n t i o n  t o  proceed with shipment o f  these  elements i n  accordance w i t h  
the  above procedures unless we a r e  advFsed otherwise by the Licensing 
Divis ion.  

We in tend  t o  pack each h e 1  element In a polyethylene tube 

The elements w i l l  t h e n  be packaged i n  accordance with 

The 

Very t r u l y  yaws, 

D. E. WKEPEACE DIVISION 

CIF #- JOE. Durant 
Bus iness  Manager 
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August 4, 1960. 

U . S .  Atomic Energy Commlssion 
DIvIslon of Llcenslng and Regulatlon 
Health Safety Branch 
Germantown, Maryland 

Re: Engelhard industries, Inc. SNM 185 
Report of Rad1 at1 on Exposure 

Gent 1 emen : 

We are enclosing herew 
exposure to two of our 
nuclear material conta 

The members of the AEC 
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PINE & DUNHAM STREETS 
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th four coples of our report of radiation 
employees involved In melttng of special 
nlng alloys. 

New York Operations OffIce have visited 
our plant and Interviewed the personnel Involved, and we under- 
stand, wilf be sending thelr own report of the matter through 
channels. 

We will appreciate receiving your acknowledgement and any comments 
you would have to make concerning thls report and Its contents. 
Thank you very much. 

Very truly yours, 

D. E, MAKEPEACLDIVISION 

John H. Durant 
Bdsl ness Manager 

3013 
communlcation from the Commonwealth e 

of Massachusetts, pertaInIng to theIr lnvestlgatlon of overexposure 
incident and are enclosing It as Exhibit D In our report. 

. 


